

Federal Communications Commission Washington, D.C. 20554

July 9, 2025

DA 25-591

WC Docket No. 23-234

Julie Vincent
Procurement and Accounting Analyst
GenerationEd
1200 Arlington St
Greensboro, NC 27406
Julie.Vincent@Gen-Ednc.org

Dear Ms. Vincent:

The Federal Communications Commission received GenerationEd's June 12, 2025 Letter of Withdrawal from the Schools and Libraries Cybersecurity Pilot Program (Program). By this letter, we confirm GenerationEd's withdrawal from the Program. If there are any questions regarding this withdrawal confirmation, please contact CyberPilot@FCC.gov within five business days. Approximately five business days after you receive this letter, GenerationEd will be removed from the Program, and your prediscount, three-year budget will be allocated to another participant.

Sincerely,

/s/ Nicholas E. Page

Nicholas E. Page Chief Telecommunications Access Policy Division Wireline Competition Bureau

Attachment: GenerationEd's June 12, 2025, Letter of Withdrawal



June 10, 2025

FCC CyberSecurity Pilot Program 45 L St. NE Washington, DC 20554

To Whom It May Concern

We were one of the schools that was fortunate to be selected for the Cybersecurity Pilot Program. Our Award was a total of \$45,000 for the three-year period.

We were not able to find a solution that would fit within this budget so we will have to decline the award.

We do appreciate the offer and hope to be able to participate in similar programs in the future.

Thank you

Melissa Martinez Chief Finance Officer